
August 30, 1989 

ALL-COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE NO.  I-61-89 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: REPORT TO THE LEGISLATURE: "IHSS UNIFORMITY" 

This is to inform you that the Adult Services Bureau has completed its statutory report 
entitled "IHSS Uniformity" in compliance with the mandates of Welfare and Institutions 
Code Section 12309, Senate Bill (SB) 461 (Chapter 781, Statutes of 1987). 

The report describes the development and implementation processes, and summarizes 
preliminary findings derived from the implementation of the IHSS Uniformity System.  
Further, it proposes postponing the evaluation of the need for an hours-prediction phase 
of the Uniformity Project. 

Copies of the report are available upon request.  Written requests should be sent to the 
Adult Services Bureau, Department of Social Services, 744 P Street, M.S. 6-536, 
Sacramento, CA 95814.  

If you have any questions, please contact Adult Services Bureau at (916) 322-6320. 

Deputy Director 
Adult and Family Services  

cc: CWDA 




